
R. S. GROUP OF CONSTRUCTION 

16A, HEM CHANDRA STREET, KHIDDERPORE KOLKATA - 700023 

 

To  

The Authority 

WB RERA  

Kolkata  

West Bengal  

Sub: Declaration for not requiring NOC from Airport Authority of India 

Respected Sir / Madam  

According to the guideline laid down in the Airport Authority of India ( AAI ), It is not mandatory  to obtain 

clearance from the AAI for the mention project “ GOPAL BHAWAN  ” being premises no- 1B, Gopal Doctor 

Road, ward no – 76,P.S. -Watgunge. P.O.- Khiddirpore under Kolkata Municipal Corporation Kolkata – 

700023, W.B.  

Please note the mention project is around more than 05 KM (Air Distance) from the airport  

 

Thanking You  

 

 

 

  EMAIL – subhasdas23@gmail.com 

  CONTACT NO - +91-9748671060


